
 

            
Board of Directors Meeting Unit 524 

With Adam Henig and Judy Mireles Janisch 
Gilroy Senior Center 
Friday, May 6, 2022 

10:30 AM 
 

 
1. The Board, Jim Craig, Suzanne Proctor, Ken Johnson, and Barbara Miller, met with  

Adam Henig, Recreation Supervisor or the Gilroy Senior Center and Judy Mireles Janisch, 
City of Gilroy, on May 6, 2022 to discuss our continuing to use the  
Senior Center for Bridge Events. Anna Gervacio was available by phone.  
 

2. We discussed a joint project of fun, bridge classes for youth at the Center. 
 

3. The Charges / donations for using the Center will remain similar, however the  
Center would like to formalize our agreement with a MOU and require proof of 
insurance. 

 
       

           Impromptu 
Board of Directors Meeting Unit 524 

Friday, May 6, 2022 
11:30 AM 

 
Unit 524 Board Members, Jim Craig, Suzanne Proctor, Ken Johnson, and Barbara Miller 
held an impromptu meeting discussing: 
 

1. The meeting with Adam Henig and Judy Mireles Janisch about the venue for the Earthquake 
Sectional. 

2. Logistics and concerns about the Earthquake Sections so soon after covid. 
3. Possible ideas for food at the Sectional 
4. Ideas to improve the Sectional. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Barbara Miller 


